
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 
In the Matter of Ameren Missouri’s Request for a Waiver ) 
Regarding its Renewable Energy Standard Compliance. ) Case No.  EO-2012-0351 
 

 
REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL TIME TO RESPOND 

 
 COMES NOW, Union Electric Company, d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or 

Company), and for its request for additional time to respond to the filings of various parties, 

states as follows: 

 1. On April 16, 2012, Ameren Missouri filed its renewable energy Compliance Plan 

and Compliance Report as required by 4 CSR 240-20.100(7).   

 2. On May 31, 2012, the Missouri Public Service Commission Staff, the Missouri 

Department of Natural Resources, and various environmental groups filed comments on the 

Company’s Compliance Plan and Compliance Report.   

 3. Ameren Missouri desires to file a written response to these comments but due to 

the press of other matters, requests that the Missouri Public Service Commission allow it 

additional time in which to do so.  The Company requests that it be allowed until Friday, June 

15, 2012, to file its response to the comments filed on May 31, 2012.     

 WHEREFORE, Ameren Missouri request the Commission allow it until June 15, 2012, 

to respond to the comments filed on May 31, 2012.  

 

 

 

  



   

Respectfully Submitted, 
  

/s/ Wendy K. Tatro 
Wendy K. Tatro, #60261 
Associate General Counsel 
1901 Chouteau Avenue, MC 1310 
P.O. Box 66149 
St. Louis, MO 63166-6149 
(314) 554-3484 (phone) 
(314) 554-4014 (facsimile) 
amerenmoservice@ameren.com 
 
ATTORNEYS FOR UNION 
ELECTRIC COMPANY d/b/a 
AMEREN MISSOURI 
 
 
 

 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
 I do hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing document has been hand-
delivered, transmitted by e-mail or mailed, First Class, postage prepaid, this 11th day of June, 
2012, to all parties on the Commission’s service list in this case. 
 
       /s/ Wendy K. Tatro                 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


